
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Orchard Hollow Parents and Guardians 

Field Day is Friday, May 24, 2024! 
 

A hot dog w/ sides is the only lunch choice available on Field Day. 

No alternate options can be purchased. 

 
We are looking forward to the return of a fun and exciting day as our students 

participate in competitive and cooperative games and activities. 

 

Here are some reminders for your student(s) for the day of the event: 
 

* Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottle 

labeled with their name in permanent marker. 

 

* Students need to wear proper clothing and TENNIS SHOES so they can 

move around safely.  It may be chilly (especially in the morning), so please 

have a lightweight removable shirt/jacket available. 

* Students must wear socks to participate 

on the Inflatables. 

* Please put sunscreen on your student before school. 

* In order to be excused from field day activities, a medical note must be 

on file with the school clinic. 

Thank you for your help in making this an 

awesome day for students, volunteers, and 

teachers!  ~ Mrs. Caimi 


